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October 29, 2019 

 

 

Section 301 Tariffs – Extension Requests for List 1 Exclusions 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

The Office of the U.S. Trade Representative (USTR) has announced that they will consider extending List 1 product 

exclusions that were granted in December 2018 for up to twelve additional months.  

 

On November 1, 2019 at noon EDT the USTR will begin accepting public comment on specific List 1 product 

exclusions. Comments must be submitted by November 30, 2019 and will need to be made through the Federal 

eRulemaking Portal, referencing docket number USTR-2019-0019.  

 

For more details, see the USTR’s Press Release and review the Federal Register Notice.  

 

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact  

C.H. Robinson for further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson Custom Compliance Team 
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